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I hope everyone enjoyed a safe and blessed Thanksgiving as we remembered       
how much we have to be thankful for.       
 
We are ending 2017 and the start of the new board for Greater Houston Council 
in January, 2018. Naturally we reflect on the many things Greater Houston 
Council was involved in over the past two years.  We redesigned our website 
under the direction of Adam Cunningham our Webmaster.   If you haven’t been 
there recently, you need to go to ghcfrwpac.org to see what it looks like and in-
formation that is posted about your club as you send it to me.   Our two panel 
discussions, Nuts N’ Bolts, and the many great speakers such as Dr. Neil   
Franks, Judge, Martha Jamison, Heidi Lang, Martha Wong, just to name a few, 
who educated us on many topics.  We organized the Unite to Win for Governor    

   Greg Abbott hosting a large audience who told us they learned so much about the Republican Effort   
   and how to work to get our President elected. It worked and President Trump was elected our 45th   
   President.  
 
   It has been my distinct pleasure to serve as your President and meet so many of you Club Presidents   
   and Member Club Members that have enriched my life in a big way.  I will still be an active part of the   
   board and hope to remain friends with all of you.  
 
   Cindy Siegel will be your new President next year and is already hard at work getting things ready to   
   take over in January.  She has many good things planned that will be important to all of us.   Nuts N’   
   Bolts is scheduled for February 20, 2017, at the same time we will honor our Member Club Presidents.    
   Nuts N’ Bolts looks to be a very informative, educational day for us and the lunch speaker will be an  
   incentive to pull together and get involved for each and every person who attends.  Stay tuned for  
   more details. 
 
   Don’t forget our 55th year Celebration on January 5, which was rescheduled from October 6 due to the   
   Hurricane. To rsvp go to the website or mail in your check with the forms in this NL.  It will be so  
   much fun as we honor the Past Presidents of Council and Celebrate our 55 years of activism.  You will   
   enjoy the memorabilia as you walk through how far   
   women have brought the Republican Party. 
 

 
   Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
       Cheryl Dalton 

 Message from the President 

December 2017 
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 Legislative Report by Wendi Lojo 

Continue on page 3 
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2018-2019 Elected Slate of Officers 
 
  Treasurer/Pac Treas.  Pat Lunn 
                  Magic Circle RW   
       Email:  Pdlunn@comcast.net  
 

  Corresponding Secretary  Karen McCarter 
       Fort Bend RW   
       Email:  klmccarter@aol.com  
 

  Recording Secretary  Pearl Maggio 
       Montgomery County RW 
       Email:  pmaggio@consolidated.net  
 

  4th VP/Finance    Jessica Padilla 
       Heritage RW  
       Email:  jnpadilla2002@gmail.com  
 

  3rd VP/Special Events  Sophia Mafrige 
       Magic Circle RW 
       Email:  Sophlaw@aol.com  
  

  2nd VP/Membership      Gwen Reck-Withrow 
       Golden Triangle RW  
       Email:  grek@gt.rr.com  
  

  1st VP/Programs                              Alice Melancon 
       Montgomery RW      
          Email:  almelancon@sbcglobal.net  
 

  President                                           Cindy Siegel 
                                                                                    Magic Circle RW   
                                                                                    Email: jjsiegel@hotmail.com    

 

Nominating Committee 
 

Chair:   Barbara Tague    
 

Committee 
Chris Parker, Kingwood RW   

Marie Maggio, Golden Triangle RW    
Karen McCarter, Fort Bend RW  

The late Sarah Von Dran, West Pearland RW 
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Nuts N’ Bolts 
Nuts N’ Bolts is scheduled for February 20, 2018.   

Come for the day to see your Club President honored. 

 Learn how to run your clubs.  Get your questions answered.   

Lunch will be included.  

We are having a fabulous lunch speaker. 

 She will help us mobilize our clubs. 

 To keep women and Republicans strong. 
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